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Sign up: REMIND APP 
Sign up to receive text 
messages from the Children’s 
Center.   Get the latest 
information regarding the Aitkin Children’s 
Center right on your phone!!  To receive text 
messages: Text the message @aitkinch to the 
number 81010.

Preschool Conferences: 
During Junior Jakes and Jakes 
Preschool, your child’s teacher will 
hold two conferences:  one in the 
fall and then again in spring.   To prepare for 
conferences, consider doing the following:   

1. Ask your child (before conferences) how he 
or she feels about school.   

         What does he or she like best?   
          What does he or she like least? 
2.   During the conference, ask questions like-      
         How is my child’s participation in class? 
         Does my child seem happy in school?  
         What can I do at home to strengthen my    
         child’s reading and math skills?

Parent Advisory Council Corner: 
The Aitkin Children’s Center Parent Advisory 
Council met for the first time last month.  This 
council is comprised of center staff, parents, a 
school board representative, and other 
community members.  The council exists to 
provide feedback to enhance and improve 
programming at the Center.  Everyone is 
welcome! The next meeting is Tuesday, 
November 13th at 5:15 pm.  Free childcare 
will be provided.    

We would like to thank the Parent Advisory 
Council for approving the purchase of binders 
and sheet protectors for the 4’s Graduation 
books along with gift baskets for the Fall 
Party.     

Fall Fundraiser: 
Thank you to all of the families 
that participated in this year’s fall 
fundraiser.  All the proceeds from 
this year’s sales will go directly to 
our Parent Advisory Council and 
will be used to enhance and 
support programs at the Center.  Congrats to 
Adelyn Brophy who was our top seller!!!

Help Me Grow:  Is your child on track? 
No two children develop, grow and learn in the 
same way or at the same pace, however, children 
do develop in certain predictable ways.   If you 
have questions about your child’s growth, 
development or learning, we encourage you to visit 
helpmegrow.org for more information.  Early 
education makes a difference.

Flu Vaccines 
Public Health will be offering 
flu vaccines during Rippleside 
conferences on Thursday, 
November 12th from 8:00 
am-4:00 pm.  
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